
KUB contractor crews are scheduled to begin a wastewater collection 
system rehabilitation project in the Loves Creek area near the Chilhowee 
and Holston Hills communities (see map at right) in late December 2019. 
Construction is scheduled to run through December 2020.
Below is a step-by-step sequence of events that customers can expect 
related to wastewater construction in your area:
1.  Pre-construction markings – KUB or its contractor will identify the 

area where construction will occur with white paint.
2.  Location of buried utility lines – A utility locating contractor will arrive 

in the area within three business days to locate and mark other buried 
utilities with colored spray paint or flags.

3.	 	Traffic/Parking – Temporary lane and/or road closures will be needed 
in the immediate construction zone as work progresses. Appropriate 
traffic control measures will be implemented. Street parking may also 
be restricted in the immediate area where crews are working.

4.	 	Construction/Digging	– This project will follow the existing wastewater 
pipelines and manholes in the area. Construction methods will include 
open-cut trenching, lining of existing pipe, and pipe-bursting. Digging may 
be necessary to install manholes and/or to connect your home or building’s 
service lateral to the new main. 

5.  Water usage – No planned service interruptions will be required as 
part of this work; however, you may be asked to limit water usage to 
minimize wastewater flows while crews are working in your immediate 
area. Crews will notify you in person or by door hanger 24 hours before requesting limited water usage.

6.	 	Lawn/Street	restoration	–	KUB’s third-party landscaping and paving contractors will complete restoration. Under normal 
circumstances, there may be about three weeks  between digging and final restoration [weather permitting].

This information has been sent to you as a courtesy regarding planned KUB activity in your area. No action is required on your 
part; however, if you have questions or concerns regarding this project, contact Dexter Davidson, KUB Utility Service Advisor, at     
558-2834 (office) or 415-8053 (cell) weekdays between 7 a.m. and 4 p.m. If you have questions after normal business hours, call 
the main KUB line at 524-2911.
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Send your e-mail address to blog@kub.org to receive weekly 
project updates (reference Mini-Basin 20A3 Project)
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For more information on this and other KUB 
construction projects, scan this code or 
type https://	www.kub.org/construction 
in your browser to visit KUB’s Online          
Construction Projects Map


